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CURRENT

• State Transit Assistance (STA) funding from 
the State of Good Repair (SGR) account 
authorized under SB1 (2017) is generated 
from a portion of a new transportation 
improvement fee on vehicle registration

• The SGR program goal is to provide funding 
to rehabilitate and modernize California’s 
existing local transit systems
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PROPOSED

• Request $25,473 in SGR funds that Santa 
Rosa Transportation and Public Works 
Department will use to maintain and 
repair the fixed-route fleet of buses.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Transportation and 
Public Works Department that the Council, by 
resolution, approve the project list for 
preventative maintenance, and authorize the 
Director of Transportation and Public Works or 
his designee to request the City’s allocated Fiscal 
Year 2020-21 State of Good Repair (SGR) funding 
in the amount of $25,473 from the California 
Department of Transportation.

• Questions?

4


